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Dear Parents/Carers,          23.9.22 

 

It has been almost a year since we held our last Macmillan Coffee and Cake fundraiser so successfully and 

we wished to inform you that on Friday 30th September 8:30am-9:30am, the Infant school will be hosting 

their coffee and cake sale before school on the playground (weather-permitting). This will be for parents 

and extended family to enjoy. As last year, Infant pupils will still need to enter school on time for the 

beginning of the normal school day, so registers can be taken. If there are any cakes remaining, staff will 

ensure these are offered for sale at the end of the day also.  

 

Likewise, the Junior school will then host their equivalent version at the end of their school day on the 

front playground (weather-permitting) running from 3:15pm until 4:00pm approximately. This will allow 

children to buy some sweet treats themselves when they have finished school.   

 

To help us with these events, we are asking for donations of homemade or bought cakes, cupcakes, 

cookies and/or biscuits. We have been very grateful for you generosity in the past and we are sure we will 

be again. It would be appreciated if all donations could be nut free and brought in no earlier than 

Wednesday 28th September in sealed containers in order to keep items as fresh as possible. Please also 

name the containers should you wish these to be returned via your children after the event.  

 

We look forward to seeing you there and raising as much money as possible. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Bradley Young 

Headteacher 
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